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Quality operators, reliable plant and a focus on health and safety is why Biogenie Redhill STF 

continue to work with Pope Plant. We have developed a great relationship with Pope Plant over the 

last year and I have been thoroughly impressed with Craig and Claire’s dedication to our 

operational requirements. The ease of communication between me and Craig means that we have 

had no downtime due to staffing or plant issues. 

 

Damien Eagling 

STF Operator 

Celtic Technologies & Biogenie; subsidiaries of EnGlobe Corp. 

 


